
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.61/2020-21                   Date :  09 Feb, 2021 

 

REOPENING OF SCHOOL 

(FOR CLASSES IX TO XII) 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

This has the reference to the instructions received from the Uttar Pradesh State Government and the District 
Authority vide Letter No.7229-30/2020-21, dated 08 Feb, 2021 regarding complete re-opening of schools for 

Classes IX-XII w.e.f. 11 Feb, 2021.  In compliance to the orders, the school will re-open its Classes IX – XII in 

offline mode w.e.f. 11 Feb, 2021. 
  

The classes will commence at 09.20 a.m. and dispersal will take place at 01.20 p.m.  The school is willing to 
provide transport facility to the children in these dystopian times provided we have at least 25 children 

travelling on each route.  Parents are requested to submit the transport fee cheques in favour of BBPSN 

TRANSPORT FUND by Thursday, 11 Feb, 2021. 
 

The school assures that all SOP guidelines issued by the Ministry of Health and Family Welfare with regard to 
hygiene and sanitation will be strictly adhered at all levels.   

 

Parents are to note that, the staff has started reporting to the school and therefore it is not viable for the 
school to conduct offline classes as well as online classes. 

 
Waiting to welcome students from Classes IX – XII. 
 
 

STAY SAFE, STAY HEALTHY ! 

 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 

         (Principal) 
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